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SET GROUND RULES
Set ground rules with 
other people in your 
home or who share 
your space for when 
you work. If you have 
children who are 
home from school, 
they need clear rules 
about what they can 
and cannot do during 
that time. Distractions 
will come up but 
having a plan on how 
to handle them will aid 
in staying productive.  

KEEP YOUR MORNING ROUTINE
Your morning prep 
routine plays a large 
role in determining 
your mindset for the 
day. It's tempting, but 
don't make a habit of 
joining conference 
calls in bed in your 
pajamas. You'll find 
you're more productive 
when you dress for the 
day and brush your 
teeth.
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CONSIDER WHITE NOISE
Turn on a white noise 
machine or download a 
white noise app.  This 
really helps to reduce 
noise distractions 
around your work area.
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SCHEDULE BREAKS
Try setting an alarm to 
get up and stretch 
every hour or so. 
(Standing desks, 
which at home may 
mean perching your 
laptop on top of a 
bookshelf, also pay 
large dividends for 
overall health.) Walk 
around your home 
while chatting on the 
phone with a friend. 
Move to a separate 
area -- away from 
your email -- to eat 
lunch for 30 minutes. 
Breaking up the day 
and moving your body 
enables you to refresh 
and can increase your 
productivity when you 
return to your work. 

COMMUTE TIME = REST TIME
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Calculate the amount 
of time you normally 
must commute and 
translate that time to 
your "rest" allowance. 
This is time for you to 
detach from your 
work. Instead of 
starting your day off 
by stressing out about 
getting somewhere on 
time, invest that time 
into either a relaxing 
ritual that gets you to 
a calm and clear state 
of mind or invest it 
into winding down 
your day so that you 
don't form a habit of 
working into the night. 
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